
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

School Registration times: 
KS2-8.45am (Willow, Chestnut, Beech, Oak)     

  KS1- 8.55am (Lime, Cherry, Ash) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Contact us:   
Tel: 01373 822902  E-mail: office@diltonmarsh.wilts.sch.uk  

 Website: www.diltonmarsh.wilts.sch.uk 
 

Dates for your Diary 
May 
Mon 7th                                Bank Holiday 
Wed 9th                                   Chestnut Class Celebration Assembly 
Fri 11th                                     Deadline for Yr5 Oxenwood residential payment 
w/c 14th                                    KS2 SATS Week 
Wed 16th                                  NO assembly 
Tue 22nd                                   Oxenwood trip meeting for Year 5  at  3.15pm 
Tue 22nd                                  5.30pm Year 6 Parents Meeting at Matravers 
Wed 23rd                                  Willow Class Celebration Assembly 
Thu 24th                                   FODS Film Night 
w/c 28th                                 Holiday 
June 
Mon 4th                                 Teacher Training Day 
Wed 6th                                      Kwik Cricket at Warminster Cricket Club 
Thu 7th & Fri 8th                       Yr 5 Oxenwood residential 
Fri 8th                                        Quiz Night at school 
Sat 9th                                        Village Day/Flower Festival 
Sat 16th &Sun 17th                    Scarecrow Trail 
Mon 25th                                   Junior Good Citizens for Year 6 
Tue 26th                                    London trip meeting for Year 6     3.15pm 
Wed 27th & Thu 28th             Matravers induction days for Yr6 
Thu 28th                                   Matravers Parents Evening for Year 6 
Fri 29th        Non-school uniform day–in exchange for a donation for the Summer Fayre 
July 
Mon 2nd – Wed 4th                  Kingdown induction days 
Tue 3rd                                       Kingdown Open Day (times to be confirmed) 
Fri 6th                                        Summer Fayre 
Thu 12th & Fri 13th                   Yr 6  London residential 
w/c 16th July                             Sports Week 
Tue 17th & Wed 18th                Year 6 sailing days 
Thu 19th                                     School Disco 
Tues 24th                                   Leavers Assembly & Leavers BBQ 
Wed 25th                                   Last day of term   (12 o’clock finish) 
September 
Mon 3rd                                 Teacher Training Day 
Tue 4th                                       Return to school 

mailto:office@diltonmarsh.wilts.sch.uk


 

    

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

  
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

House Point Scores 
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KESTREL 

462 

344 
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Class Celebration Assembly 
 

Our next Celebration Assembly is on 
Wednesday 9th May and will be  

Chestnut Class. 
 

Please join us at 2.30pm. 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Treetops Breakfast Club 
 

Monday-Friday 
 

Open from 7.30am–8.30am 
 

£4 a session   
 

Forms are available on our website or 
from the office 

 

                      Community Cohesion 
 

Our Christian value for the month is:  

Truthfulness
Each month we will have a focus on an 

important value in our school and within the 
community which will be high profile in 

class and feature in assemblies 
……. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Spaces available for girls only, age 5 – 7. We 
meet on Mondays in the village.  If you would 
like more information please contact Jackie 
Newell on 01373-822050 or 07812-912675 
or via email on jackienewell38@yahoo.co.uk 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 Beech & Oak  
 

Please note: 
All outstanding residential payments are 
due by Friday 11th May please 

mailto:jackienewell38@yahoo.co.uk


 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Reporting Absence 
Please notify the office of absence before  9.00am each day. If we do not hear from you, we 
will phone you to ascertain the nature of absence. Please note: a child with sickness or an 
upset stomach should remain away from school for 48hrs after the last episode of illness. 
Tel: 01373 822902 or e-mail: office@diltonmarsh.wilts.sch.uk 

This week: 
                                     Attendance:    96.5%                          Absence:        3.5% 
                                                    Learning time lost this week: 26 days 
 

Weekly Class Attendance Trophy 
This week the winners are Cherry & Ash with 1 day lost      

 

Congratulations        

 
 

STEM Returners comes to Wiltshire! 
Have you taken a career break from STEM and would like 
to return, or would you like to transfer your STEM skills to 
another sector? We are currently looking for candidates 
who have taken a break from any STEM subject or 
industry, and are looking to return to work via a structured 
and fully paid return to work programme.  We are running 
a programme in Wiltshire with DSTL in Porton Down 
which will start in September. Initially this is for a 13 week 
placement with the opportunity of a permanent job at the 
end of the programme.  For more information or to register 
please visit www.stemreturners.com or email 
hello@stemreturners.com  
 
 

 
Please return your 
Scholastic Book                                         
orders to the office by 
Tuesday 
8th May with a cheque 
payable to ‘Scholastic 
Ltd’ or your card details   
written on the order 
form. 
                    
                       Thank you 

 
 
 
 
 

School Trips 
 
On Wednesday 11th July we are taking Lime, Cherry, Ash, Willow and Chestnut to ‘We the 
Curious’ in Bristol.  
 
Please return your forms to the office as soon as possible as we will have a lot of paperwork 
to process. 
 
Beech and Oak will not be going on this trip as they each have a residential planned. 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank FODS for their ongoing hard work and 
generous donations. 
 
 It is with thanks to their donations that the individual cost of this trip is £5 instead of 
£13.25, Beech residential is £100 instead of £110 and Oak residential is £150 instead of 
£175.  
 
Please continue to support FODS, they always need help planning and running events. 
 
 
 

mailto:office@diltonmarsh.wilts.sch.uk
http://www.stemreturners.com/
mailto:hello@stemreturners.com


  

 
 

         James(6) Ayden(6) 
        Evie(11) Marshall(7) 

      Eliza(6) 
 
 

Sports Corner 

 Alexander N was awarded 9th KUP 
White Belt in Tae-Kwon-Do 

 Joshua G passed Stage 1 swimming 

 Erin W won gold when she 
represented the Wiltshire School of 
Gymnastics at a teamgym 
competition in Bracknell. 

 Erin also won the Wiltshire School 
of Gymnastics hardest worker 
award for April. 

 Sebastian Phibben passed his Level 
8 gymnastics 

 Wilf, Alby and Noah Hewitt-
Grainger took part in the 
Swimathon last Sunday, each 
completing their own individual 
swims of 400m and 1.5k.  They are 
raising money to support Cancer 
Research, Marie Curie and the 
Swimathon Foundation. Please 
visit their Just-Giving page if you'd 
like to sponsor them.  
https://www.justgiving.com/fundr
aising/alby-hewitt-grainger 
 

Congratulations to you all 
 
 
 
 

FODS (Friends of Dilton School) 
May    
Thu 24th                                  Film Night   
                                    (tickets available from the office) 

June 
Fri 8th                                    Quiz Night 
                         (please inform the office if you are bringing a team) 
 

Sat 16th & Sun 17th           Scarecrow Trail 
 
July 
Fri 6th                                  Summer Fayre 

…………. 
 

Chair:           Sarah Yeadon 
Vice-Chair: Amanda Hudd 

Secretary:    Zoe Hills 
Treasurer:   Lucy Budd 

 

………… 
Thank you to everyone who has offered to make 
a ‘Sporting Event’ Scarecrow – we have a great 
Scarecrow Trail coming up! 

Quote of the month: 
 

 

Please ensure all sweatshirts and 
cardigans are clearly labelled as without 

them, it is impossible to return to the 
correct owners. 

Thank you 
 

 
 
 

 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/alby-hewitt-grainger
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/alby-hewitt-grainger


 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Shining Stars 
 

Every week, two children from each class are awarded the ‘Shining Star’ certificate. This  award is 
given to children that are setting a good example by showing extra effort with their learning, 
perfect behaviour or generally having a good attitude to every aspect of school. Although this is 
celebrated in our Friday assembly, we thought the children deserved a special mention: 
 
Lime Class: Jessica S & Carys 
Cherry Class: Heidi & Finley 

Ash Class: Georgia & Thomas 
Willow Class: Elsa & Charlie A 
Chestnut Class: Bella & Monte 
Beech Class: Amy & Wilf 
Oak Class: Oliver & Tallulah 
 
Congratulations to our ‘Shining Stars’ 
 
 
 

Lime Class had a great time when members of Garston vets visited on Tuesday. They learnt all 
about how to look after animals and met Trevor the tortoise! The children have also been 
practising how to be vets by bringing in their injured pets and making them better in their vets 
corner (don’t panic, they were only toy animals!) Thank you to the lovely ladies from Garston. 
 
 
 


